
 

*Attention Polaris 2025 600R SnoX Racers  

 

The MY25 600R Race sleds have been built with the incorrect rear track shock rubber bushings. Number 2 in 
the below picture. The bushings are correct dimensionally but incorrect in durometer. 

 Before operating this vehicle, you must replace the rubber bushings with the correct bushings. The Polaris 
part number for the correct harder durometer bushings is #1801129, Two are needed.  

To receive the correct Rear shock bushings, contact Scott Wilczek (scott.wilczek@polaris.com) at the Polaris 
Race Dept.  
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